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A message from the Headteacher 

Welcome back after the Easter Holidays. The children have settled well into their routines.  

The Summer term promises to be a busy one and we have started this week with our first  

workshop on Road Safety. Ash Class had the highest attendance at 97.5%. 

 

 
 

 

 

This term 2024 

22nd April—Earth day / Year 2 start swimming  

24th April—SAT presentation to parents  

2nd May—- Polling day (School closed)  

6th May—Bank holiday (School closed) 

13th May—Year 6 SATs week  

Contact us 

If you would like to be featured in 
next week’s newsletter, please 

contact us on the  
following! 

 

Miss Morgan –  
lauren.morgan@mossbury.herts.sch.uk  

Miss Rawlings — 

zoe.rawlings@mossbury.herts.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 

 

A huge congratulations to the fol-

lowing children who received a 

value certificate in our Friday  

celebrations assembly. 

 Harry D, Felix C,  Ruby R,  
Ellie P, Isabella B,  Jensen M, 
King David A, Phoebe F, 
Tamsin-May C, Shyanne W 
and Dea S  

Congratulation to the Red Team who won the Mossy race 

last term! 

 

On Monday (22nd), the red team can wear 

‘something red’. They can just come in 

wearing non– uniform if they have nothing 

red.  

We will be taking a winners photo and will present the 

trophy .  

Our weekly challenge 

 

 

 

 

 

Compliment a 

friend or peer to 

make them smile.  



Today, Year 1 and 3 participated in a road safety workshop.  

 

The children looked at the rules of being safe when outside near a road. We 

know that before we cross the road we need to…. 

Stop,  look,  listen and think.  

 

We also spoke about the types of clothing we need to wear so that we are 

seen easily in the distance and dark.  



   Inclusion Support: 

  Contact details: 

 

 

 
 Mrs Young – Family Support Worker      Mrs McCrow - SENCO 

 daisy.mould@mossbury.herts.sch.uk     Senco@mossbury.herts.sch.uk  
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